
December 13, 1963 
A3 

M. George W. McGray 
1529 Appleton Street 
Long Beach, California 

Dear Mr. McGray: 

I regret that we are not able to furnish the informa-
tion you requested in your letter of November 27, 1903. 

The news media gave the assassination of President 
Kennedy wide coverage. You will be able to obtain all 
of the information we are able to release at this time 
from your local newspaper. 

Very truly yours, 

J. B. Curry 
Chief of Police 


	Page 1

